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Dear Parent/Guardian 28 February 2024

We are thrilled to announce that the Victoria Park Foundation (VPF) is launching a clothing drive
this year, aimed at supporting the learners of Victoria Park. This initiative is designed to benefit our
school community and provide assistance to those in need.

We invite learners, parents, and staff to contribute to this cause by donating clothing items of any
kind. These contributions will be collected and showcased on March 18th and 19th. Victoria Park
learners will receive vouchers, which they can exchange for a clothing item of their choice or need.

Please bring your donations to Mrs. Hempel's classroom (room 156).

Your generosity and support are greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

VPF
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